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Notice of Intention to Provide Assistance 
 
Pursuant to Section 21 of the Community Charter, the City of Richmond (the “City”) 
hereby gives notice that the City intends to provide assistance to The Sharing Farm 
Society (the “Society”).   
 
The City and the Society will enter into a licence agreement to allow the Society to grow 
produce for the benefit of the Society, the Richmond Food Bank and other charitable 
food distribution organizations in Richmond, and develop and deliver community and 
educational programs related to agriculture. The agreement will be dated January 1, 
2025, and have a term of five years.  The Society will base its operations on City-owned 
land located at 2771 Westminster Highway, Richmond, British Columbia.  
 
The City’s assistance includes certain benefits at reduced cost, including use of up to 
4.302 acres of City land, office space, utilities and other operating expenses. The value 
of assistance is estimated at $23,661 per year for each year of the term. 
 
Any inquiries concerning the proposed assistance may be addressed to: 
 
Alexander Kurnicki 
Manager, Parks Programs  
5599 Lynas Lane 
Richmond, BC  V7C 5B2 
Telephone: 604-276-4099 
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